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Consumer Welfare Month 2019 

 

The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is one with the Department of Trade 
and Industry (DTI), and the nation, in celebrating Consumer Welfare Month this 
October with the theme, “Sustainable Consumption: Understanding the Impact of 
Consumers’ Choices in a Shared Environment.” 

The PCC remains steadfast in promoting competition that result in advancing 
consumer welfare, which in turn resonates with one of DTI’s mandate in pursuit of 
consumer protection. 
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